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There has been a surge in the usage of digital modes of payment in recent years. This gained 
further momentum during the Covid-19 induced lockdowns. While enhancing customer 
convenience, it also furthered the national objective of financial inclusion. While the speed and 
ease of financial transactions have improved, the number of frauds reported in retail financial 
transactions has also gone up. Fraudsters have been using innovative methods to defraud the 
common and gullible people of their hard-earned money. The new entrants in the use of digital 
platforms who are not entirely familiar with the techno-financial ecosystem are the victims of 
cybercrime. There is a need for keeping one's personal information, particularly financial 
information, confidential always. It is imperative to be aware of unknown 
calls/emails/messages, practice due diligence while performing financial transactions, and 
change the secure credentials/passwords from time to time. 

On the aforementioned line, the talk was organized by The Bishop’s Co-Ed School Undri for 
the students of class XI and XII on 18 October 2022 using MS Teams platform. 

The session commenced with an introduction to the speakers. The speakers, thereafter shared 
their valuable inputs on cybercrime issues such as phishing, the new launch of 5-G cards with 
potential cyber harm, and some information on harmful effects caused due to charging portals 
in airports and local places. The program was well attended by Grade XI and XII students as 
well as the supporting staff members. The super interactive MCQ round conducted by Mr. 
Narayan was the cynosure of the event. The event concluded with a doubt-solving session and 
a vote of thanks. 
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